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As a concerned citizen who ownes 1 primary residence and 2 rental units I would like to see
any budget increase is tied to increase to gdp increases. Manage the money like a house hold
income. I am now looking at buying more properties outside of bc. It's a shame prince george
has the building blocks to be great but the taxes are too high. City council, mayor and
managers time to trim the fat and I give you a grade of "F"  
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